Steven SeEe

From: Rhonda <happytails@cox.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 6:53 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H7299

Dear Chairwoman Donovan, | Rhonda Carlson a patient of Dr. Kaz __am writing to ask for your
support of passing of this bill H7299 to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed
Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Carlson

1050 Fish Hill Rd

West Greenwich, Rl 02817

Sent from my iPhone



